
 

Every first Sunday add the Rule for Motives and Acts. 

Try to select an MBE Hymn for even numbered Sun/Wed. 

Every even number Wednesday add the section on 

Testimonials in the Manual. 
 
 

Are you a seeker of Truth?  Do you look for spiritual meaning and present 
relevance in the stories of the Bible, the actions of the prophets, of Jesus and his 
Disciples?  Is the activity of “church”, for you, a daily, even hourly yearning to get 
closer to the all in All?   
 
The members of this church want to take this opportunity to personally welcome 
you, and encourage you to become part of our family.  Our Sunday worship 
service at 10:30 AM, includes a Sunday school for youth up to the age of 20 and a 
children’s room for infants and the very young.  
 
The Pastor of this church and all Christian Science churches is comprised of the 
Bible, with its always timely and relevant message, and Science & Health with Key 
to the Scriptures by Mary Baker Eddy.  In just a few minutes you will hear this 
week’s Bible Lesson from our Pastor.  Each weekly lesson is available for all to 
read, study and ponder prior to hearing it from the desk on Sunday morning.   
 
Each Wednesday evening at 7:30 there is an informal meeting where all are 
welcome. We sing hymns, listen to topically relevant readings from our Pastor, 
and share testimonies of healing and gratitude.  
 
You will find our Reading Room in the nearby Nobhill area a quiet and peace-filled 
place to study.  Available are the weekly Bible Lesson, numerous Bible 
translations, Science & Health, and other Christian Science periodicals. You can 
read these items there, borrow them from the lending library, or purchase a copy 
of your own.  A librarian is available to assist you, to answer questions about 
Christian Science, and to provide prayerful support to all who enter. 
 
For more information regarding the many activities for spiritual growth that this 
church provides to the Albuquerque community, please see our website at 
spiritualityabq.com, check out the bulletin board at the west end of the foyer, or 
visit with one of the ushers after the service.   
  


